
On June 22, Ambassador Fukushima held her arrival reception at a South Coast hotel to 
commemorate the launch of her tour of duty. There were about 130 attendees, including 
government ministers senators, diplomatic missions, UN representatives, academia and 
collaborators of civil society.
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Ambassador Fukushima pronounced 
her commitment to make all efforts 
to strengthen bilateral relations by 
collaborating together in various 
fields such as climate change 
mitigation, disaster risk management 
and cultural exchanges.

Responding to the Ambassador, the Hon. 
Sandra Husbands, Minister of State in Foreign 
Trade and Business Development, Ministry of 
Foreign Affairs and Foreign Trade, underscored 
that Japan and Barbados together will 
overcome common challenges, such as 
climate change and natural disasters, which 
affect island countries.

Ambassador Fukushima & First Secretary Dr. Sakai pose with government Ministers & Parliamentary Secretaries. 
(L-R: The Hon. Corey Lane, The Hon. Colin Jordan, The Hon. Adrian Forde, The Hon. Kirk Humphrey, 
The Hon. Davidson Ishmael & Dr. The Hon. Romel Springer)


